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Please place this email in Docket #20200181 . 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl .us 
(850) 413-6024 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

aashford58@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Audrey Ashford <aashford58 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, November 21, 2022 4:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Audrey Ashford 
831 NW 58th St Miami, FL 33127-1319 
aashfordS8@aol.com 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

Phil@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of phillip woolley 
<Phil@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 4:11 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. phillip woolley 
7139 N 9th Ave Pensacola, FL 32504-6615 Phil@philwoolley.com 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

gaian_gal@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Silvia Switzer 
<gaian_gal@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 4:13 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask •you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Silvia Switzer 
837 Bayshore Dr Pensacola, FL 32507-3403 gaian_gal@yahoo.com 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

vallabha@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barbara Schwartz 

<vallabha@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 4:14 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Barbara Schwartz 
3827 NE 17Th Street Cir Ocala, FL 34470-4938 vallabha@cox.net 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

kevinbickers@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kevin Bickers 
< kevi nbickers@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, November 21, 2022 4:17 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Kevin Bickers 
710 Triton Rd Atlantic Beach, FL 32233-3911 kevinbickers@yahoo.com 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

johnder456@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Dervin <johnder456 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, November 21, 2022 4:19 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Dervin 
3638 Craigsher Dr Apopka, Fl 32712-5839 johnder456@msn.com 
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Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

lkoehl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lisa Koehl 
< lkoehl@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 4:21 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Lisa Koehl 
22 Twin River Dr Ormond Beach, FL 32174-4819 lkoehl@snet.net 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

silviahall@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Silvia Hall 
<silviahall@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 4:23 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Silvia Hall 
349 NE 31st St Boca Raton, FL 33431-6725 silviahall@yahoo.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

charlie.behrens@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Behrens 
<charlie.behrens@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 4:27 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Charles Behrens 
1500 Mount Vernon St Orlando, FL 32803-5422 charlie.behrens@gmail.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

rveltkamp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Veltkamp 
< rveltkamp@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, November 21, 2022 4:29 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Veltkamp 
100 Ocean Trail Way Apt 1108 Jupiter, FL 33477-5549 rveltkamp@cox.net 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

clshawyer@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Chris Shawyer 
< clshawyer@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, November 21, 2022 4:34 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Chris Shawyer 
681 Connell Dr Pensacola, FL 32503-5016 clshawyer@cox.net 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

cnyffi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of CYNTHIA HOBGOOD 
< cnyffi@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, November 21, 2022 4:40 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. CYNTHIA HOBGOOD 
10901 Seaglade Dr Pensacola, FL 32507-9127 cnyffi@yahoo.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

psfl36@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Pedro Salgado <psfl36 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, November 21, 2022 4:47 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Pedro Salgado 
5136 Tulip Street Ct N Pinellas Park, FL 33782-3505 psfl36@aol.com 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

mbrower628@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Brower < mbrower628 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 4:55 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Brower 
5073 Mandavilla Blvd Gulf Breeze, FL 32563-8932 mbrower628@gmail.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

ronm430@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Colonel Meyer <ronm430 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 4:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Colonel Meyer 
3701 Eagle Pass St II 30 North Port, FL 34286-2009 ronm430@aol.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

lmazzola@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lisa Mazzola 
<lmazzola@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 4:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lisa Mazzola 
1723 W Followthru Dr Tampa, FL 33612-5013 lmazzola@tampabay.rr.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

eagleyachts@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eric West 
<eagleyachts@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 5:00 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Eric West 
3943 S Peninsula Dr Port Orange, FL 32127-6515 eagleyachts@gmail.com 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

ted@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of TEDRICK Ent <ted@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 5:11 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. TEDRICK Ent 
15 N Sunset Blvd Gulf Breeze, FL 32561-4051 ted@innisfreehotels.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

tonytke@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tony Marra 
<tonytke@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 5:12 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mr Tony Marra 
42 Terrapin Tri Crawfordville, FL 32327-4505 tonytke@yahoo.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

fredericany@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of A Greenberg 
<fredericany@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 5:50 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. A Greenberg 
13611 Breton Ln Delray Beach, FL 33446-3641 fredericany@aol.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

sladamsphd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sandra Adams 
<sladamsphd@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 5:58 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Sandra Adams 
6746 E Bay Blvd Navarre, FL 32566-8002 

sladamsphd@flgrn.com 

1 



Iris Ro Iii ns 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

slcribtoy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of stephanie lewis 

<slcribtoy@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 6:20 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. stephanie lewis 
PO Box 61 Ponte Vedra, FL 32004-0061 
slcribtoy@aol.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

dobi_dobroslawa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dobi Dobroslawa 
<dobi_dobroslawa@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 6:32 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Dobi Dobroslawa 
21784 Brixham Run Loop Estero, FL 33928-6266 dobi_dobroslawa@yahoo.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

chisaria@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andrea Chisari 
<chisaria@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 6:43 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Andrea Chisari 
3195 Keith Ln Mims, FL 32754-5679 
chisaria@att.net 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

sharonbrich@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sharon Rich 
<sharonbrich@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 7:12 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sharon Rich 
2834 Regent Cres Daytona Beach, FL 32119-8556 sharonbrich@yahoo.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

cyclinsandy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sandra Boylston 
<cyclinsandy@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 7:18 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sandra Boylston 
105 Ventura Dr Sanford, FL 32773-5546 
cyclinsandy@yahoo.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

kmatulina@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Karen Matulina 
< kmatulina@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, November 21, 2022 7:25 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Karen Matulina 
8130 AlA S St Augustine, FL 32080-8341 
kmatulina@comcast.net 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

ascottlynn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andy Lynn 
< ascottlyn n@eve ryactioncustom .com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 7:40 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Andy Lynn 
1514 E Scott St Pensacola, FL 32503-4661 ascottlynn@yahoo.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

kristinleigh59@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kristin Wise <kristinleigh59 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, November 21, 2022 7:59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers, 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Kristin Wise 
754 Silver Maple Dr Tallahassee, FL 32308-6240 kristinleigh59@yahoo.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

knocky93@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joyce Lahna < knocky93 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 8:05 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Joyce Lahna 
119 George Miller Rd Hastings, FL 32145-4414 knocky93@aol.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

kathygoltry@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kathy Goltry 
< kathygo ltry@everyactioncustom.co m > 
Monday, November 21, 2022 8:28 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Kathy Goltry 
1703 Silverwood Dr Tallahassee, FL 32301-6775 kathygoltry@mac.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

kjarvis321@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kimberly Jarvis <kjarvis321 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 9:11 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Ms Kimberly Jarvis 
1265 Johns Cir Merritt Island, FL 32952-5421 kjarvis321@gmail.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

hnlbicycle@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Henry Lawrence Ill 
< hnlbicycle@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, November 21, 2022 9:12 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Henry Lawrence Ill 
1725 Palmetto Ave Panama City, FL 32401-1021 hnlbicycle@yahoo.com 

I 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

Cindalou5@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anne Henry <CindalouS 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, November 21, 2022 10:12 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Ms Anne Henry 
4833 Fruitville Rd Sarasota, FL 34232-1884 Cindalou5@yahoo.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

lehighacres23@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Randolph Astwood <lehighacres23 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 10:18 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers, 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Randolph Astwood 
376 Old Alemany Pl Oviedo, FL 32765-5962 lehighacres23@yahoo.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

loispcola@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lois Victor 
<loispcola@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 11:04 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conservation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conservation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conservation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 
utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conservation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lois Victor 
3444 Blueridge Dr Pensacola, FL 32504-4512 loispcola@gmail.com 

1 



Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear commissioner Art Graham, 

audrajcksn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Audra Muth 
<audrajcksn@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, November 21, 2022 11:56 PM 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Conseivation goals for electric utilities 

I am writing to ask you to update the Public Service Commission's policies on energy conseivation. The PSC currently 
uses a flawed and outdated method for determining the feasibility of conseivation projects, leading to large amounts of 

wasted energy and higher bills for customers. 

The "Rate Impact Measure" (RIM) test penalizes efficiency by treating it as a cost, due to reduced revenue for the 

utilities. Under such a test, conservation projects will never look good to the utilities. 

In addition, utilities state that efficiency projects should bring a payback to the customer in less than two years, which is 
a completely unreasonable standard that eliminates a whole range of the most cost-effective ways to help customers 
reduce energy use. This has led to conseivation goals of zero or near zero being proposed by multiple utilities. 

I ask you to update your energy conservation standards and require utilities to help customers save energy and lower 

their bills. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Audra Muth 
315 N Macarthur Ave Panama City, FL 32401-3765 audrajcksn@yahoo.com 

1 




